
Hall School future: Have your say!

Elsewhere in the Fringe is a report on the possibility of developing an early
childhood centre in Hall, incorporating Childcare provision, the existing Preschool,
and an Early Childhood School. The Government has asked us to get some feedback
from you. Please take a few moments to respond so we can represent your needs.

1. Would you be interested in using a childcare facility on the school site at
Hall?
…………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………..

2. If YES, what hours would you prefer?
…………………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………

3. If  you are interested in childcare provision in Hall please give ages of your
children:

…………………….. ……………………………………………………………….
…….…………………………………………………………………………………

4. If there was an early childhood school at Hall (to age eight) would you be
interested in your children attending it?
…………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………

5. Any other comments, ideas or suggestions?
…………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS:

Name:…………………………………………………Phone………………………………..

Email …………………………………………………[so we can update you]

Please send your response to ‘Our School’, VHDPA, PO Box 43, Hall ACT  2618.

Or drop it off to any Progress Association Committee Member or to Jackie Sampson
or Jo Lemon of the Preschool Parents Association. Or call Alastair Crombie on
62302977.

Responses as soon as possible, but by 20 November latest please!


